From: earswickclerk@aol.com 
To: melanie.farnham@york.gov.uk 
Date: 01/11/2021 23:27 
Subject: Earswick Parish Council and A1237 Development 


Hi Melanie 

Hope you are well. 

Earswick Parish Council has asked if you are able to provide them with the following information or do they have to make a Freedom of Information request please? 

1. A copy of the Air Quality assessment report carried out in and around Diamond Wood/Strensall roundabout.  
2. A copy of the Noise assessment report carried out in and around Diamond Wood/Strensall roundabout. 
3. A copy of the Environmental assessment report carried out in and around Diamond Wood/Strensall roundabout.
4. A copy of the "survey and design development" reports identified in paragraph 47 of the "Report of the Corporate Director of Place Portfolio of the Executive Member for Transport: York Outer Ring Road (YORR) – Phase 1 Dualling – Evaluation of the Consultation Process and Resolution to Submit a Planning Application", presented to the Executive on the 30th September 2021. 
5. A copy of the feasibility, analysis and design reports in respect of siting the new carriageway to the south of the existing A1237 between Monks Cross and Earswick roundabout, and also to the south of the existing A1237 between Earswick and Haxby roundabouts.  
6. The analysis, costings and reports concerning the building of an additional bridge over the River Foss to provide a cycle/pedestrian path on the south side of the current A1237.
[bookmark: _GoBack]Many thanks 


Joanne 

Joanne Fisher 
Clerk to Earswick Parish Council 

